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10th June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 

Re: Reception Parents’ Induction Meeting 
 

Thank you for choosing Grange Primary School for your child. I am delighted that he/she 
will be joining one of our Reception classes in September 2022. 
 

I am writing to invite you to attend one of the information meetings for Reception parents 
which are being held at the following times in the Conference Room. Please use the main 
entrance (Welbeck Road) on arrival. 
 

Thursday   30th June at 10.00 a.m.  
Thursday   30th June at 5:00 p.m.  
 

Please note that we may cancel the afternoon session if we do not have sufficient interest.  
 

These meetings are for parents only, so please do not bring your child(ren) with 
you.   
We would expect the meetings to last for up to one hour.  At these meetings you will be 
given an information pack which will include your child’s start date.  Please complete and 
return the attached form as soon as possible so that we have some indication of numbers. 
 

The children currently in our Nursery will have opportunities to meet the Reception 
teachers and visit the Reception classrooms during their last few weeks in Nursery.  If 
your child does not attend our Nursery, we will be holding a story session for children and 
their parents on Wednesday 6th July at 10.00 a.m. in one of the Reception classes. 
 

In order to make the transition from home to school as enjoyable as possible we stagger 
the children’s start dates over the first two weeks.  Children will be given their start dates 
and times before the end of this term. 
 

Please note that at Grange Primary School we expect all children to wear school uniform. 
School jumpers/cardigans are available to order/buy from Angels at 317 Rayners Lane, 
Pinner HA5 5EN. Rest of the uniform can be purchased from supermarkets or retail 
shops. More information about this is in our prospectus. 
 

I am very much looking forward to meeting you and your child. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
D Kerbel 
Headteacher 
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GRANGE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
RECEPTION INDUCTION MEETINGS 

 
 
 
(please tick relevant box below) 
 
□   We are able to attend the Reception parents’ meeting on Thursday 30th June  
      at 10:00 a.m.  
 
□   We are able to attend the Reception parents’ meeting on Thursday 30th June  
     at 5.00 p.m.  
 
 
□ We are unable to attend either of these meetings. 
 
 
__________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
CHILD’S NAME:   _____________________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
SIGNATURE OF PARENT/CARER: ____________________________ 
 
 
 
DATE:  ________________ 
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